
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE COUNCIL PROCEDURE BYLAW 
NO. 6910, 2004 

 
 
The Council of the City of New Westminster intends to amend the Council Procedure 
Bylaw No. 6910, 2004. 
 
Council will consider changes to: 
 

• Incorporate the Notice of Motion Process policy; 
• Timing for the taking effect of certain motions. 

 
Copies of the bylaw amendment are available at newwestcity.ca/publicnotices  beginning 
Tuesday, March 14, 2023. 
 
Council will consider adoption of the changes to the bylaw at a City Council meeting on 
Monday, March 27, 2023. 
 
Comments regarding this matter can be forwarded in writing to Legislative Services, by 
mail, fax (604-527-4594) or email (clerks@newwestcity.ca).  All correspondence is 
deemed public information. 
 
 
Mailing Address 
Corporation of the City of New Westminster 
511 Royal Avenue, New Westminster, BC  V3L 1H9 
Attention: Corporate Officer 
 
Lisa Spitale, Acting Corporate Officer 
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